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21, Fenchurch Street, London, E.C.3

Telephone: ROYal 9166

Telegrams: Committee, Fen, London

1%3th August,1958.

Dear Sir
: 5.5, "SUMMIT 1"

With reference to your letter and enclosure
of the 25th and my reply dated 28th February last,
no information has yet been received in this Office
relating to the overdue surveys.

The llain Boiler Survey is now six months
overdue =nd the last recorded date of dry docking
is January,1957. The Special Survey, due June
last, has not yet been commenced and 1 shall therefore
be glad to learn by return, for the information of
the Committee, what definite arrangements have been
made by the Owners for these overdue Surveys to be held.

Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Classification Committee.

The Becretary,
NEW YORK.
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